From: Nesvetailova, Anastasia [

nt: 21 July 2019 19:31
Subject: Tree at 51 Belsize Park Gardens (objection)
Dear Rav,

I am writing to you with regards to the proposed plan of cutting down a tree at the front of the
building at 51, Belize Park Gardens. The plan, as | understand it, is to accommodate the recycling
bins.

| want to raise our objection to this proposal, as there is no apparent relationship between the site
for the bins and a beautiful and very healthy and much-needed tree on a rather polluted London
street.

Can a different arrangement be found on site?

Thank you very much
Anastasia and Ronen Palan




